
 

 

 

 

 

July 23, 2020 
 
Manning Elliott  
Suite 201 2001 McCallum Road  
Abbotsford, BC V2S 3N5 CA 
 
Mr. Anthony Aure 
Chief Executive Officer 
Shxwhá:y Village (Skway First Nation) 
44680 Schweyey Road 
Chilliwack, B.C. V2R 5M5 

Dear Mr. Aure, 

Please consider this letter an official and formal notification that our firm Manning Elliott LLP have 
been engaged by the Shxwhá:y Village (Skway First Nation) to conduct an audit of your financial 
statements with the objective of assessing your financial statements and position. 

We will conduct our audit in accordance with Canadian Auditing Standards (CASs). These 
standards require the audit to obtain reasonable assurance about whether the financial 
statements are free of material misstatements. The audit will include examining evidence 
supporting the amounts and disclosures in the financial statements. The audit also includes 
assessing the accounting principles used and significant estimates made by management, as well 
as evaluating the overall financial statement presentation. 

We plan to present a finalized audit to you in October 2020 and will disclose our findings to you at 
that time.   

If you have any questions or concerns about the information contained here please contact me at 
directly. 

Warm regards, 

Jeffrey Hunt CPA, CA, CAFM 

Partner 


